[bookmark: _GoBack]Good afternoon Parents and Guardians,
Please note that class and team photos will be taken on March 31 instead of April 9 due to a conflict with dates.  Please make a note on your calendar as they will take place the day after we arrive back to school from Spring Break.
Ocean Cliff Elementary
